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FHWA submitted the Paperwork Reduction Act (PRA) documents to OMB for their review and approval for the 2024 core data collection.  FHWA modified the 2024 core data collection contract to add surveys for the following partner agencies: Georgia DOT, Rhode Island DOT, Tennessee DOT, and Wisconsin DOT.
On the origin-destination (OD) data component, work is ongoing to prepare the 2023 data for public release later this year.
